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Auburn School Warning Residents of Scam Attempt

Auburn High School Activities Director Kevin Walker is advising that he has been made aware that
a company named C-N-F Incorporated has been contacting Auburn area citizens asking for
donations and claiming they are doing fundraising for Auburn High School.

Walker says Auburn High School only does fundraising through their own sports boosters and the
C-N-F Incorporated is not one of them.



